
ANNEX A 

 

 

 

 
Proposed Single Yellow Line 

Grayshott Close, Sittingbourne 
 
 
 
A request has been received from several residents of Grayshott Close in Sittingbourne for a 
single yellow line to be installed on the even side of the road to prevent parking on both sides of 
the close during the daytime on Monday to Friday. 
 
It has been reported that some larger vehicles, such as refuse freighters, are experiencing 
problems negotiating these parked vehicles, and it is therefore proposed to introduce a single 
yellow line with a restriction between 8am and 6:30pm Monday to Friday. 
 
I would be most grateful to receive your views as to whether you would support or object to the 
proposals, so that this feedback can be reported back to the Joint Transportation Board for further 
consideration. Please note that direct, individual responses will not be sent out in response to 
each questionnaire. At the end of the consultation a report on feedback will be compiled and this 
will be available on request.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return to Swale Borough Council Engineering Services, 
Swale House, East Street, Sittingbourne, Kent ME10 3HT before Friday 14th August 2015. 
Alternatively you can e-mail your comments to us at engineers@swale.gov.uk  
 
A space has also been provided to allow you to add any further comments you may have. 
 
 

Proposed Single Yellow Line – Grayshott Close, Sittingbourne 
 
Please tick one of the following boxes 
 
 I Support the proposal to install a single 

yellow line 
 I Object to the proposal 

    
Name & Address Comments 

    
    
    
    
    
    
    

The information supplied will only be used in conjunction with this proposal, and used for geographical analysis 
purposes only 
 



 
 
 

 

 

Plan of Proposed Single Yellow Line 
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